Danny Emerson
South Berwick
LD 1821

I oppose LD 1821 “An Act to Ensure Responsible Business Practices by Licensed
Firearms Dealers.”

FFLs are strictly controlled already by Federal law. They follow a list of best
practices put out by the ATF. The State should have no business in how an FFL
conducts their business as long as it meets Federal standards.

This is a solution looking for a problem Maine doesn’t have.
I oppose LD 1821, and it “ought not to pass.”



